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Alison Rockliff

WOODFIELD ROAD, 15, WOODFIELD ROAD, HORSHAM, RH12 3EP
Objection

I have reviewed this planning application and have significant concerns with regard to it's impact on
the surrounding environment and the people that live in the area.

I would also have to say that if this application were to be successful that outcome would seriously
undermine the stated commitments and aspirations of WSCC in relation to conservation,
environmental issues and climate change.

The simple fact that there is no easy access to a main road network for a large number of daily truck
journeys which will have to travel through very rural narrow roads completely unsuitable for the type
or volume of vehicle, should in itself be sufficient for rejection of this application.

Add to this the need to destroy a substantial amount of woodland, including ancient woodland, and
consequentially the habitat of many wildlife species, to provide access to the site, at a time when the
government is encouraging the planting of new trees.

Then add the danger of large heavy vehicles travelling through an area used by many to walk, cycle
and ride on long established rights of way. Exercise we are all being encouraged to take for physical
and mental health reasons.

But I suppose my final observation is a question. Why is this development necessary?

We do not need more clay for bricks but if we did there are more suitable sites close to brickworks.
Why do we need to develop another recycling site when we already have 5 recycling sites in far more
efficient locations to handle materials from our area.

We shouldn't be destroying the countryside and creating a dangerous environment for thousands of
people for something that is not needed.
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